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The use of an existing dam to generate power seems a win-win for all. The Sierra Club's primary focus for decades has been rapid climate change, and  robust investment in renewable energy sources is our only hope for avoiding the worst consequences of climate disruption. The Scotts Mill Hydro Project is a step in the right direction.

Dan Crawford
Chair, Roanoke Group, Sierra Club
2311 Kipling St. S.W.
Roanoke, Va. 24018
dbcrawford@cox.net
540-343-5080
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